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As a second-generation Oregonian, I have cherished the mail-in ballot system in 

Oregon as it provides our citizens with an easy and fair way to participate in our 

elections. It is especially helpful to working families, those in rural communities, the 

elderly and those with physical impairments who might otherwise be deterred from 

voting in person. There has been little to no documented fraud based on this system, 

and no good reason to change it, other than false narratives that imply voter 

tampering, which are clearly inaccurate propaganda. I personally believe the entire 

nation should switch to this system and increase the ability for everyone to participate 

in our democratic process. Do not change our current mail-in system. 


